
Thanks to the generosity of our donors, 
the Red Cross is offering additional 
assistance for eligible households 
impacted by Hurricane Francine. 

You may be eligible for assistance if: 

- Your primary residence suffered major 
damage or was destroyed AND
- You are continuing to experience 
roadblocks to your recovery. 

Stop by one of these locations to speak with a Red 
Cross volunteer:

Red Cross Office – Houma 
209 Goode Street, Houma, LA 
March 11 - 15, 10 a.m. - 6 p.m. 

Red Cross Office - New Orleans 
2626 Canal St, Suite 201, New Orleans, LA 
March 17 - 19, 10 a.m. - 6 p.m. 

Red Cross Office - Baton Rouge 
4655 Sherwood Common Blvd, Baton Rouge, LA 
March 20 - 22, 24 - 25, 10 a.m. - 6 p.m. 

Visit a site above or visit redcross.org/francinebridge to learn more.

Affected by Hurricane Francine?                             
Financial assistance may be available.
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